

FRIENDS OF THE OSSINING PUBLIC LIBRARY BOOK DONATION NOTICE

The OPL Friends will continue to accept donations of books and electronic media at designated locations

Until Memorial Day (May 28).

The OPL Friends will resume accepting donations after Labor Day (September 3).

The items you donate are earmarked to be offered at our periodic book sales. The proceeds from those sales are a vital source of funding for the worthwhile activities and programs that cannot be included in the Library's budget.

We greatly appreciate your contributions of gently used books, CDs, DVDs and audio books.

Please: NO textbooks

NO encyclopedias

NO magazines

NO cassette tapes

NO moldy, dusty or shabby/tattered books

Thank you for assisting the important mission of the Ossining Public Library!